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My name is Bill Hurst and I am writing to comment on WR26. The specific part of this action I wish to comment on
is the proposal to change part of fs501 from all vehicle use to  ATV use only.I have traveled this road and I do not
believe that having ATV use only on the proposed section of this road would be of any benefit to the riparian
area.My experience is that ATV's tend to make more trails and thus cause more damage than regular vehicles.
Another concern I have is that by banning regular vehicles the access for many people with disabilities is taken
away. My wife  would not be able to access this area in an ATV of any kind. I would
hope you consider the Americans with Disabilities Act(ADA)when making this decision.                       




